From: Seely, Walter

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 10:24 AM
To: Mathur, Vineeta

Subject: Subdivision Application #4046

Hi Vineeta

In regards to the Subdivision Application #4046
The FM Office has no objections to the project.

Note* Two fire hydrants will be needed.
One by the entrance from Turn of River Road;
and one near the end of the street just before the cul-de-sac.

Have a good day
Watter (Bud) Seely

Fire Marshal

Stamford Fire Department
Office of the Fire Marghal

888 Washington Blvd. 74 FCoor
Stamford, CT. 06902
203-9%7-4651



